
May 30, 2025 

To Our Valued Customers, 

 

Notice of Service Price Revision for Sunny Maid Service 

 

Thank you for choosing Sunny Maid Service. We would like to inform you that, effective July 1, 2025, there 

will be a revision in our service prices. 

 

Due to rising costs related to labor, recruitment, and transportation, we have made every effort to maintain 

the quality of our services while keeping prices stable. However, it has become increasingly difficult to 

sustain these efforts within the current pricing structure. 

 

We remain committed to improving the housekeeping skills and hospitality of our staff and employees, 

ensuring that we continue to meet and exceed your expectations. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

 

Details of the Price Revision 

 

  ●Effective Date: 

    For services provided on or after July 1, 2025 

 

  ●Revised Pricing: 

    For detailed information, please click here. 

 

Sincerely,   

Sunny Maid Service  

https://www.sunnymaid.jp/wp/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Notice-of-Service-Price-Revision-for-Sunny-Maid-Service_ENG.pdf

